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Dear All
Hope we are not bothering you, we are trying to keep the information to what is relevant to
you.

2 more developments today from our local banks:

1. BOI are closing some branches locally from 24" March. Monasterevan and Kilcullen
will close but Kildare, Newbridge, Athy and Naas remain open for now.

https://www.bankofireland.com/help-centre/branch-opening-during-covid-19/#panel2

2. AIB have now announced their procedures for dealing with customer requests to have
repayment postponed on loans.

COVID 19 payment break support line 0818 300 113 or customers can request a call
back option through the link below.

https://aib.ie/covid19/business/business-form

In terms of customer’s requesting short term cash flow facilities such as overdrafts
or business credit lines these will need to come through the branch.

We also attach last Friday update again for your convenience
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